
Uzbekistan Airways participated in the
Samarkand Marathon 

2023 6 November

   On November 4-5, 2023, Samarkand hosted the fifth International Charity Run
“Samarkand Marathon”.



In a marathon over 40 kilometers, in his age category, Uzbekistan Airways employee
Alisher Radjabov won the first place!



We congratulate our colleague on the championship! The airline will continue to
support a healthy lifestyle in every possible way!


